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To: Cast and Crew Members in University Theatre Productions 
From: Katherine Pryor, Director of Theatre 
Subject: Insurance Acknowledgement 
 
 
As you may know, State of Kansas agencies (including the University of Kansas) are not 
insured; therefore, the Department of Theatre & Dance does not carry an insurance 
policy. We would like to encourage you to maintain health and accident insurance 
coverage while participating in University Theatre activities. While it is not mandatory 
for you to do so, it would be to your benefit in case of injury. In most cases, students need 
to be responsible for their own medical expenses resulting from injuries suffered while 
participating in University activities. 
 
Below is a statement concerning information that we would appreciate having you sign, 
simply acknowledging that you are aware of the situation concerning health insurance.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Director of Theatre, Katherine Pryor 
(kpryor@ku.edu; tel. 864-2695) if you have any questions about this acknowledgement. 
 
 

Release Acknowledgement 
 

In consideration of my being allowed to participate in a University Theatre 
production. I release and hold harmless the State of Kansas, the University of 
Kansas and their officers, employees and agents from any and all claims, losses, 
damages and liabilities relating to or arising out of my participation in University 
Theatre activities. 
 
I understand that it is my responsibility to cover all medical expenses and other 
losses that may be incurred as a result of or arising out of my participation in a 
production of the University Theatre 
 
 
 
            
Print Name     Signature     
 
 
            
Production     Date 

 
 


